
COVID-19:   
June 7, 2021 

Update 
  

 
Effective Monday, June 7th, St. Joseph’s Credit Union will resume regular operating hours. 
We are expecting everyone’s cooperation as we navigate through these ever-changing times. 
 

• No one can enter the premises if they have been out of the province or country within 
the last 14 days or if they have been in contact with anyone who may have travelled 
from another province or if they are feeling ill. 

 

• Everyone entering the building must disinfect their hands with hand sanitizer provided 
within the branch. Masks are mandatory.  
 

• Only 3 Members at a time will be permitted in branch. Only 1 Member is permitted to 
wait in the porch and that member must wait outside if there is someone needing to 
use the ATM. 
 

• We are strongly encouraging that members limit their visits to the Credit Union to one 
day per week and less frequent if possible. Maintaining low traffic will help us to 
control the spread of COVID 19. 
 

• At this time, public washrooms will remain closed. 
 

• Members are encouraged to continue calling in to the branch and/or use online 
banking and the ATM and help minimize the amount of traffic in the branch. 

 

• Enhanced cleaning and disinfecting will take place regularly. 
 

• Hours of operation’s: Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday 9:00am to 4:00pm 
Thursday 9:00am to 6:00pm 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


